
Sterling Montessori LHU Board
Finance Committee Report
March 8, 2022

Meeting: Tuesday, March 8, 2022
Attendees: Kim Elliott, Betty Warren, Robert Wolfe, Josie Spreher, Carrie Smith

HIGHLIGHTS FROM LAST MEETING

Action Plan/Recommendations: 
· Step correction for an employee
· Stipends
· In-house training for an employee

Other items discussed	
· Since the Admin pay scale does not follow Wake County (they do not have this particular pay scale), we need to reconfigure the step increases. We will work with Policy to make these changes to bring to the April board meeting.
· The pay scale steps should reflect all years of experience including time before Sterling. Josie has asked staff to let her know if there is a discrepancy. She has already found discrepancies with one employee.
· We discussed all Admin positions and if any adjustments need to be made.
· We will issue stipends for employees who have stepped up into other roles recently.
· Mentorship for a teacher by another teacher – this will be the same as if we paid for a teacher to get training outside of Sterling. 
· Surplus has not changed; orders are being made.

Respectfully submitted March 8, 2022
Kim Elliott

